BeEx Tangeman

From: LIO Fairbanks

Sent: Monday, April 19, 2021 10:45 AM
To: Senate Resources

Subject: Written Testimony

Good morning,
The written testimony below was originally submitted to the Senate Resources Committee on 4/2.
The constituent noticed that her testimony was not included on BASIS.

Please redact and enter into the record the written testimony below to SB 101 in SRES.
Thanks,

Jennie
FBX LIO

From: Mary Bishop sdivmenopGndisisspamy

Sent: Friday, April 2, 2021 1:34 PM

To: LIO Fairbanks <Lio.Fairbanks@akleg.gov>

Subject: Message to Sen. Revak and Senate Resources re SB101

From Dick and Mary Bishop
S S
e rasissheyEtinioni

We strongly support $8101. We also strongly support adequate funding for staff and operational costs of CACFA.

Historically CACFA provided a public forum for Alaskans’ observations on whether ANILCA provisions accommodating
their needs were being conscientiously administered by federal agencies. Detailed records confirm that in many cases
they are not — whether through ignorance of the law, agencies’ self-serving interpretations, or carelessness.

CACFA historically reviewed citizen’s concerns, investigated them, and recommended remedies for actual problems. It

has served a unique role not fulfilled by government agencies. The public and state agencies need all the help they can
get in wading through the complexities of ANILCA. They need it now — and they’ll continue to need it in the future.

Sent from my iPad...



